SELECTMEN'S OFFICE

Town of Waterboro, Maine 04087

Feb.9,1982

MINUTES

Present: John Monteith, Andrew Woodsome, Jr., Glenn Bean, Rd. Comm.
Dianne Holden, TC/TC/ Treas., Jean Chick, Debra Hardy,
Reporter from the Journel Tribune.

Parking Ordinance Hearing date set for Feb.23, regarding Pine Drive in So, Waterboro.

Correspondence reviewed.

Letter received from Joel Patterson, Co. auditor for the Town advising the Selectmen to change the 1979 vote of funding the debt of the Municipal Building with the interested charged on late taxes, since the monies are now available to pay off the debt. Selectmen drew up an Article to vote to give the Selectmen authority to expend the interest collected on delinquent taxes on reclaiming the Old Town Dump.

John Monteith notified the Selectmen that he had received a phone call from Bob Carroll, Saco River Tel.Co. would be holding a meeting at their office in Bar Mills concerning the Cable TV Franchise on Feb.10,7:30 pm.

Rd.Comm. Glenn Bean in with the Road payroll and was given a copy of a letter received from the SAD#57 School Supt.Gallucci concerning the sanding of roads.

Bean said he had put several tons of salt out in the last few days, but it did not seem to help the road conditions

Approved by:

Selectmen, Town of Waterbor